
Suffolk Federal Credit Union Named Official Partner 
of Suffolk County Community College

Suffolk Federal Credit Union is now an official naming partner of Suffolk County Community College, a move
that cements the two brands as hometown leaders, in a time of continued growth and success. “We could 
not be more thrilled to enter into this partnership with such an esteemed institution where we can benefit the
leaders of tomorrow,” said Ralph D. Spencer, Jr., President & CEO of Suffolk Federal.  

With this new partnership, the College’s former Health, Sports and Education Center and Field House on its
Michael J. Grant Campus in Brentwood will now become known as the Suffolk Federal Credit Union Arena. 
The 60,000 square foot, state-of-the-art facility hosts thousands 
of visitors each year through events including athletic games and
expos. Home to three multi-purpose courts, an indoor running
track, an eight-lane swimming pool, fully equipped fitness center
and more, the facility is situated in close proximity to the Long 
Island Expressway. 

“This multi-year agreement provides the Credit Union with a 
college-wide naming presence for a minimum of seven years and
stands as a historic moment for the College, Foundation and the
Credit Union,” said Suffolk County Community College Executive
Vice President Louis Petrizzo.

Recently, Suffolk Federal also presented six local graduating high school seniors who will be attending Suffolk
County Community College this fall with $35,000 in scholarships. 

“Suffolk Federal’s funding of these scholarships demonstrates in a powerful way their commitment to the
young men and woman of Suffolk County and to the societal benefits that flow from an educated and trained
workforce. So, thank you Suffolk Federal,” said Belinda Alvarez Groneman, Chairperson of the Suffolk 
Community College Foundation Board of Directors. 


